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December 21, 2023


[New Ham name & Call sign]

[address]


Dear [First name], 


Congratulations on earning your amateur radio license. I hope you are already enjoying 
on-air activities. There are many on-air and in-person opportunities that you can now 
engage in. Two meter FM nets, satellite communications, digital modes, worldwide 10 
meter contacts, club suppers and other social gatherings, and more are some fun ways to 
enjoy amateur radio. This is an awesome hobby and service and we hope you thoroughly 
enjoy it.


Oftentimes, new hams find it challenging to initially get on the air and successfully make 
contacts. Whether the issue is figuring out local or regional frequency information, 
needing help programming a radio, or assistance in acquiring or putting up a quality 
antenna, our club members can lend a helping hand. Please contact me if you need any 
help or have questions. 


As a newly licensed ham, you are entitled to a free year's membership to the Maine Ham 
Radio Society. Contact me and I will send you the membership certificate.


Our next club meeting is  Saturday, January 6 at my house at 2PM and you are welcome 
to attend. Our weekly net is held each Thursday at 7PM on the K1HF Marshfield repeater 
146.775- PL 192.8.  We are looking forward to meeting you on the air and in-person.


73



